FORNHAM ST. MARTIN LADIES CLUB

The ladies club met for their AGM and there was a change of committee members due to some people not available to sit on the committee for various reasons. Heather Long offered to take up the position as Secretary and Rosemary Chenery remains as Treasurer. New members were elected to the committee.
The Treasurer presented the statement of accounts and it was noted that the cost of speakers was the main expense of the club.
The AGM closed at 8.15pm.
It was decided to have biscuits along with tea/coffee at future meetings rather than individual members providing refreshments.
Beryl Dykes gave an interesting talk on Ickworth House, where she has acted as a volunteer and provided an insight into the family history, the house and its contents. It was enjoyed by all with some questions being asked at the end of the talk. Beryl was thanked.
Arrangements are being made for a Christmas Lunch at Bradfield St. George Manger on December 7th 2022.
The date of the next meeting is 19th October 2022 at 7.30pm when Freddie Chenery will talk on his experience of taking part in the London Marathon.
Thanks were given to committee members, particularly Mary Payne and Beryl Dykes.
New members are very welcome. We meet in Fornham St. Martin Village Hall on the third Wednesday of the month at 7.30pm.
For more information please contact Heather Long, Secretary, on 01284 767372 or Rosemary Chenery on 01284 766098.
 
